
We have definitely enjoyed the snow here at The Meadows. We
have made snowmen, huge snowballs and enjoyed playing outside.
Thanks to my staff for making their longer than normal journey's to

school to make sure we could open.



It was great to see so many parents at our parent meetings last
week. I am please to announce that the winner of the raffle was

Cameron's mum in Y1/2P! 
I hope you enjoy spending the voucher. 



If you have any suggestions on how we could improve these

meetings for you then please dojo myself or Miss Carr. 



Have a wonderful weekend
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W E E K L Y  A T T E N D A N C E

Congratulations to all the children that have been in school
every day and on time since the beginning of term.

An extra Well Done to Y3O who got 97.9% attendance this
week !

And remember children #BeInSchoolOnTimeEveryday!
#100%attendance
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Reminder that Classroom Doors open at 8.40am and shut
promptly at 8.50am ready to start the days learning. 

So please can we ask that you make sure your child is in class
ready to learn by 8.50am

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/beinschoolontimeeveryday?__eep__=6&__cft__[0]=AZVKI8jEU8MsjQiKogB3d_Xd0f6saSqZQnnFeFPWlLuk0nBLj2Nmd313HFB0o17cCEFJwCP25nEXctOXgiClKHvQoF2t8b-FnBjnWn6W9fjmmUagR4sG-AC7ubTvtsqkM1nixG3v3VwRXF9KfwAqN8D6X3xqe7R2CDgrvdsSrXe2OT3YFf-Z9D8NzHFVnzJYews&__tn__=*NK-R
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Well Done to all of the children that were awarded Meadows
Values Star of the Week for last week! 

Keep up the good work! 



All the children worked really hard last week to show that they are Teamwork Tom's and
the following children have been fantastic and were invited to Mrs Cunliffe's Hot

Chocolate Reward on Monday:
Nursery: Lillian, Reception: Tommy & George
Year 1O: Ellie Year 1/2P: Jack Year 2O: Albie
Year 3: Tia & Quinn, Year 4: Noah & Cody P 

Year 5: Delilah & George, Year 6: Miley & Mouhamadou



 "I really enjoyed it

and seeing all the
children who have
showed the school

values"

"I was very happy
and proud that I

achieved it and think
it is a great

reward"

 "It was nice"



"It was good"

 "It feels good to
receive the reward.
I like feeling noticed
for the effort I

put in"
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Head Teacher's Teamwork Tom Winners

S N O W  D A Y  F U N
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W H A T S  C O M I N G  U P


